
Well #51 – Decade 

 

 

Decade (Pronounced “Day Kah Day”) is a small community 

about twenty minutes upriver from Jeremie.   There has 

been a number of cholera cases there because of the lack of 

a good potable water source.  Our drill team was able to drill 

a well there that tested negative for cholera and was of 

good taste and quality.  When the water flowed from the 

borehole, the people began exclaiming, “No more cholera 

because we don’t have to drink river water 

anymore!”  Thanks  to all who have made this possible 

through your prayerful support.   
 

Well report document from Haiti 
 

https://uploads.weconnect.com/mce/9bda887d240782244c93a03f3cf7f2727c71daf5/Wells/Well%2051%20Report.pdf

